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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be Wednesday, February 27, 1991. A seafood dinner will he served
at 7:00 p.m. for $6.00, after which Larry Hindman, of the Department of Natural Resources,
will talk about waterfowl Timits and rnow they come about. A short business meeting
will complete the evening.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be Wednesday, March 13, at 8:00 p.m.

BOB Mabie, Chairman of the RECYCLING COMMITTEE, says we are bhack in business again, collecting
glass and aluminum for recycling. We sell the aluminum, and now have a contractor
(D & M Recyclers) who will take our glass when we fill his dumpsters. The large dumpster
is for clear glass only. We can use the barrels for green and brown glass, and also,
for convenience, for clear. Be certain there are no caps left on and the glass is
reasonably clean. Be sure the aluminum cans do not have tin tops. We need Tots of
clear glass to fill the dumpster. Note: Week end shooters, BRING GLASS.

MARCH RANGE OFFICERS

3/ 2 Bi11 Rahn 774-6234 Tom Hamrich 831-8415
3/ 3 Chuck Crooks 831-9666 Ed Bennett 963-7328
3/ 9 Art Cox 831-7538 John Fortado 774-4603
3/10 Bi11 Nicoll 774-2947 John Nicoll 774-2947
3/16 Bi11 Blackstone 493-6733 Dan Beyer 279-9446
3/17 Bill Marnane 869-7792 Bob Sadler 253-3501
3/23 Rick Egerter 384-6436 Dan MacDonald 294-8176
3/24 Joe Tarr 604-8934 Paul Hancock 774-5669

Don't forget our annual Skeet and Trap Shoot, which lasts through the month of
February. The scores to date leave plenty of room for someone whe-can shoot to win
a-prizes If you-can't-sheot very well, jein the rest of us and- .. . d on the handicap
system to help you out.

Our thanks to all the strong-armed volunteers who unloaded the truck load of clay
pigeons in record time.

The next Rifle and Pistol Range Cleanup and Orientation will he Sunday, February
24, at 10:00 a.m.

THE ADOPT-A-ROAD crew has been at work. As you know, our Chapter has adopted Mullinix Mill
Road from Rt. 108 to the Patuxent River bridge, to keep clean . On Sunday, February
4th, the first crew, consisting of Charles Wiles,Rick Sommer, Glen Lewis, Gerry Hiss,
Jim Skinner and Bob Lilly, did a bang-up job, picking up 18 large bags of trash, and
it only took about 1% hours! The next crew will go into action in about three months,
so you can see it will not be a hardship toc anyone. We were happy to see some new
Members in the first crew, and hope to see more new Members participating in such
events.

THE ADOPT- A -DUMP cleanup will be Saturday, April 6, from 8:30 a.m.until about 2:30 p.m..
More details in the March NEWS LETTER.

AN ORDER has been placed for 2700 white and scotch pine Christmas tree seedlings. Watch
for a call to help plant them in the Spring.
RETURNS ON THE QUESTIONNAIRE have been coming in, with over 250 returned so far. They are



being tabulated and Chairman Joe Gick of the Steering Committee will report on results

in March.

THE WILD GAME DINNER was enjoyed by at least 238 adults and 9
see so many spouses/other, and young adults, among those

tots. We were pleased to
present.

OUR SCOUT TROOP will hold a Court of Honor at the Chapter House on Monday, February 18.

NATIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Jack Lorenz suffered a heart attack while attending a meeting
of the National Officers in San Pedro, California, last week, and will require a quadruple
by-pass operation. His address for the next few weeks will be: Room 265, San Pedro
Peninsula Hospital, 1300 West 7th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731. Your card would be

appreciated.
WANTED: CHAIRPERSON for the Rental Committee: This Committee

handles the applications for

use of our facilities for such purposes as private parties, weddings, receptions, dinners,

picnics and other. It involves negotiating terms, times,

arranging contracts, and,

primarily, serving as a point of contact between applicants and the Chapter through
the Board. Joe Carinci, presently acting as Chairman, will happily provide answers

to all your questions, if you call him at 253-2951

02-13-91 NEW MEMBERS

Abell,Jdr. Yilliam P.0. Box 3983
SPONSCR{ Jackson, Paul

1 r

Aupperlee Peis 8466 Church Ln,
SPONSCR{ Wiles, Charles I.Jr.

Baker Kenneth M, 24306 Preakness Dr.
SBONSOR[ Jackson, Paul

Clark Bill - P.0. Box 101
SPCNSOR{ B.C.D.

Egan Howard 2690 Jennings Chapel Rd.
SPONSOR[ Anderson, Dave,

gick,Jdr, Joseph R. 16601 Cavalry Dr.
SPONSOR[ gick, Joe

alover,Jr. John David 20017 Spur Hill Pr.
SPONSCOR[ Jackson, Paul

Kcltz Rchb 4211 Briars Rd.
SPONSOR[ Schnsider, Bill

Monteforte David 453C Boastfleld La
SPONSOR!I Skinner, Jim

Murpghy Rohert 25212 Qcodfield School R4
SPONSORI Anderson, Dave

Newcomer Alan R, 8 Wos

Newcomer Carl M

Poliachik Pau 24848 Yoodfin Rd.
SPONSOR{ Tarr, Joe

Rocberts Walt J. 20437 Ambassador Terr.
SPONSOR[ Schneider, Bill

Talbott David €902 Fitzpatrick Dr.
SPONSORI[ B.O.D.

Tokarski Thomas 12013 Apple Knoll Ct.
SPONSOR{ B,O.D.
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4£42-2650
wockville MD 20853
774-9399
Gaithersburg MD 20879
963-3664
Clney MD 20832
774-3975
Olney MD 20832
570-4921
Caithersburg MD 20882
253-0178

Cermantown MD 20876
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Cermantown MD 20874
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Laurel MD 20707
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Gaithersburg MD 20878
977-7157
Joe Hamilton, NEWS LETTER Editor
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